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From the Principal 
Dear Parents / Guardians 
 

 

 
 

NO SCHOOL on MONDAY  
14th March  

INTERNET PRIVACY 
Teach children to NEVER give out full names, birth dates, passwords, ad-

dresses and finance details to anyone, or share online. 

PYP COMMUNITY EVENING 
Please donôt forget our PYP Community Evening is Tuesday 22

nd
 March.  Come and 

hear your childôs grade explain how aspects of the PYP work.  Our art room and library 
will be open, some Italian themed events in the courtyard and there will be games on 
the oval run by our PE staff.  
Please note that the grade events will start promptly with preps starting off the evening 
at 5pm. 
 

The school would like to advise families to consider the issue of parking and to factor 
this into your timing on the night.   
 

To assist families we will have a limited amount of barbecued food and drinks available 
on the night but families are welcome to bring a picnic basket. 
 

 
ICT INFORMATION NIGHT 
Tonight is the ICT (for 2017) information evening for parents of children in years 2 and 3 
this year commencing at 7pm in the grade 1 building. 
 

 
SCHOOL PHOTOS TUESDAY 15

TH
 MARCH  

Individual and class photos will be taken on Tuesday after 
the public holiday.  Please ensure your child is in their 
correct summer uniform.   
 

 
FUNDRAISING EVENTS 
Our Walk-a-thon this year is on Tuesday April 19

th
. 

All Seabrook children will receive a walk-a-thon notification and sponsor form soon. 
Each year we hold a fitness walk that involves the whole school and our families 
finishing up at Comden reserve for some games and a drink.  Prep to grade 2 will walk 
for a total of 45 minutes Grade 3 to 6 will walk for a total of 90 minutes.   
We ask the children to take their sponsor forms home over the holidays and get 
sponsors or donations from family and friends.  We are continuing to save towards our 
soccer field refurbishment and hope to start work within the next 3 - 6 months.  Please 
note we do not support children door knocking unaccompanied by an adult.  
 

 
GOOD FRIDAY APPEAL RAFFLE 
Laura from grade 4 is conducting a raffle each recess and lunchtimes 
until the draw on the 17th of March. Full details on page 7. 
 

 
OUT OF UNIFORM DAY 
On Friday 24

th 
children may come to school wearing 

clothes of their free choice.  A gold coin donation is 
requested being put towards the State Schools Relief 
fund and to help sponsor Seabrookôs World Vision 
child Huynh Xuan Thuy in Vietnam. 

continued report on the following page 

 

PYP 

Community  

Night  

5pm - 8pm 

Tuesday 22 

March 



Sue & Staff 

Continued report from Susan Lee 

DATES TO REMEMBER 
 
 Seabrookôs annual PYP night Wednesday  
  22

nd
 March 5pm ï 8pm  

 
 March 24

th
 Hot dog lunch day     

           
 March 24

th
 End of term1, early finish 2:30pm 

 
 Public holiday Easter Friday March 25

th
  

 No school 
  
 Start of term 2 Monday April 11th 
 
 Public holiday Anzac Day Monday April 25th 
 
 Term 2 annual walk-a-thon fundraiser April  19

th
  

 
LEARNING ACTIVITIES 
Grade 3ôs excursion to the movie theatre in Yarraville 
was a success and the children can be applauded for 
their exemplary behaviour as they enjoyed the movie 
exploring the way humans can express themselves. 
 
The Year 2ôs were responsive to the visiting theatre 
group helping them to understand the concept of 
personal identity. 
 
Year 1 students demonstrated they were great 
inquirers as they explored the Point Cook Town 
Centre recently. The children asked insightful 
questions about their community. 

SEABROOK STAFF PRESENT  
We are very proud of a number of our staff who 
presented and shared their knowledge and expertise 
to fellow members of the PYP schools network this 
week.  They demonstrated with confidence examples 
of work they are implementing in their classrooms. A 
very positive response from staff across Melbourne 
PYP schools was received by our staff.  Thanks go 
to Ms Rima, Mr Wood, Ms McClure , Mr Smith, Ms 
Payne, Mr Basa , Mrs Dunbar and Ms Easson  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a good week. 



PYP Community Night 



Our Trip to Point Cook Town Centre by Sierra  

 

Yesterday, after recess our class and Grade 1EM went to 

Point Cook on the bus. When we got there we first went into 

the library and lots of other shops after that. Then we went 

back to school and had our lunch and the bell rang. It was 

lots of fun. I learnt lots about our community. I was very 

happy.  

 

Our Trip to Point Cook Town Centre by Dylan  

 

On Monday after recess, our class and Grade 1EM went to 

Point Cook Town Centre. First we visited the library. Then 

our class went to see Target.  When it was done we went to 

see Keplerôs dad. Next we went to see Madisonôs mumôs 

office. After that the bus came back and we hopped on the 

bus and we went back to school.  

 

Our Trip to Point Cook Town Centre by Olga 

 

On Monday my class and 1EM went to Point Cook Town 

Centre. We went by bus. First we went to the library.  We 

read Giraffe Canôt Dance. After that we went to Coles. There 

was lots of food. After that we went to see Madisonôs mum. 

We talked about the community. After that we got on the bus 

and went back to school.  

Our Trip to Point Cook Town Centre by Ben  
 

Yesterday after recess our class and Grade 1EM went to 

Point Cook Town Centre by bus and then we walked around 

the shopping centre. First we visited the library. Then we 

went to Target. Later we all went to Madisonôs mumôs office. 

Finally, we came back to school.  

 

Our Trip to Point Cook Town Centre by Sofia 

 

Yesterday after recess our class and grade 1EM went to 

Point Cook Town Centre on the bus. Our teacher and some 

mums came too. We visited the library and read a book 

called Giraffe Canôt Dance. Then we visited Coles and lots 

of other shops. Finally we got back to school. It was so 

much and I learnt lots of information about the community.  

 

Our Trip to Point Cook Town Centre by Kepler 

 

Yesterday after recess our class and Grade 1EM went to 

Point Cook Town Centre. We went there because our inquiry 

is about Communities are organised for our needs and wants. 

We visited the library and shops. After Coles we went to 

Madisonôs mumôs work. After we went to the library we 

went to dadôs workshop. My dad helps the community by 

giving people glasses if they need them. After we went to 

see other shops and then we finally went back to school. It 

was lunchtime.   

Excursion to Point Cook 
Town Centre 

 
The Grade One children have been learning 
all about Our Community with our Central 
Idea being  óCommunities are Organised for 
Our Needs and Wantsô.  
To make the experience and learning more 
authentic we visited our local shops at the 
Point Cook Town Centre.  The children had a 
fabulous time learning about our community 
and shopping for our needs and wants. The 
children represented our school well out in the 
community and showed that they were caring, 
respectful, curious, enthusiastic and confident 
little inquirers.    
 
Grade 1MD wrote interesting and detailed 
recounts to share what we did on our 

excursion. 

1MD 



My favourite mode of literacy is the language 

mode. I find this mode interesting because I 

like how the teacher in the movie didnôt speak 

but everyone still somehow understood her. 

 

By Ella D  

 

 

My favourite mode of literacy is Audio! In the 

movie I really liked how the Audio mode was 

used when Charlie Brown was showing his 

love towards his friend with the red hair. The 

music changed and became all happy and 

lovey. 

 

By Aiman D  
 

 

 

All of the modes were shown in the movie, for 

example, Charlie used the visual mode when 

he was thinking and visualising and it was 

shown as a speech bubble in the movie. I 

thought it was a really great movie! 

 

By Leo W  

 

 

I really liked when in the movie Snoopy was 

using sign language to tell Charlie Brown 

things. I really liked the little yellow bird in 

the movie because it smashes the hearts that 

float on top of Snoopy! 

 

By Daniel D  

Grade 3 Excursion to Yarraville Sun Theatre! 

On Monday the 7th of February, the Grade 3ôs 

attended an excursion at the Yarraville Sun 

Theatre. As part of our inquiry we watched 

The Peanuts Movie! 

 

Our inquiry is about different modes of 

literacy. The movie was about Charlie Brown 

and Snoopy.  

3DW 



5JB 

Hi my name is Katia S  from 5JB . During 

:¾»mUðØÜâ UÜÜt¹`¸ðlâ äî¾â ¾ â ¹ðâ

classmates Bella P  and Daniel S  spoke 

U`¾èäâ×2»ätÚ»Uä±¾»U¸âP¾¹t»ØÜâ(UðØlâî®±e®â

was on the 8
th

 of March.  

 

×2»ätÚ»Uä±¾»U¸â P¾¹t»ØÜâ (UðØâcelebrates 

the social, economic, cultural and political 

achievement of women around the world.  

   

However this day would also like to make 

people aware that progress has slowed in 

many places around the world. Urgent 

action is needed in many places for 

gender equality.  

 

There are many places around the world 

that make it hard for girls and women to 

achieve their goals and ambitions.  

 

The campaign theme for this year is 

×E¸tm§tâ  ¾Úâ EUÚ±äðØlâ î®±e®â ¹tU»Üâ Uâ

promise for equality.  

If you and your family make a pledge, you 

will:  

 

§ Help girls and women achieve their 

ambitions  

§ Challenge conscious and unconscious 

bias  

§ Call for gender -balanced leadership  

§ OU¸ètâî¾¹t»âU»mâ¹t»ØÜâe¾»äÚ±`èä±¾»Üâ

equally  

§ Create inclusive and flexible cultures  

 

To make a pledge, you and your family 

can go on internationalwomensday.com  

 

This website will also give you more 

information for the pledge for parity, as 

well as ways to take action.  

 

It would be great if you discuss the issue 

of gender equality with your child and 

family.  

 

 

Katia S  

International 

P¾¹t»ØÜâ

Day  

March 8
th

 

2016  



Run for Kids 

AFL MATCH TICKETS  -  CONDITIONS APPLY  
These 2 Medallion Club tickets are for Etihad Stadium.  
Your choice of match, EXCLUDING ALL FINALS.  
These tickets were kindly donated by Channel 7.  


